
 
 

TOWN OF WELLESLEY  
DENTON ROAD NEIGHBORHOOD CONSERVATION DISTRICT COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER A CERTIFICATE OF COMPATIBILITY 

REQUEST FOR THE REMOVAL OF A LARGE MAPLE TREE AT THE FRONT CORNER OF 
THE PROPERTY LOT AT 61 DENTON ROAD, LOCATED IN THE DENTON ROAD 

NEIGHBORHOOD CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
 

To be held by the Denton Road Neighborhood Conservation District Commission at a 
meeting to begin at 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 20, 2019 

in the Great Hall in Town Hall, 525 Washington Street 
 

The Denton Road Neighborhood Conservation District Commission will consider a request for a 
Certificate of Compatibility, submitted by the applicants/owners, Erica and Matthew Brady, for the 
removal of a large maple tree at the front corner of the lot. 
 
Persons interested in this matter are encouraged to call the Planning Department for more 
information: 781-431-1019 x 2230, 2232, or 2237. The application plans, and other materials may 
be reviewed at the Planning Department, Town Hall, 525 Washington Street, Wellesley MA 02482. 
 
Dana Marks 
Planner 
 

(10/31/2019, 11/7/2019) 


